
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 

 

  

 

 
 

 
 

 

  

AQUA PA informs us that they will replace the water main running under Lawrence Road beginning in March.
 
To accommodate this work, Aqua will close Lawrence Road from 9 AM to 3 PM between Darby Creek Road and 
Eagle Road. The project will be substantially complete by mid summer, weather and other conditions permitting. 
 
The approved detour for this project is West Chester Pike and Eagle Road. The approved detour plan also 
requires Aqua to provide access to Lynnewood Elementary School at all times.
 
As a reminder, Haverford Township has no jurisdiction over utility projects on State Roads. These projects are 
performed under PennDOT Highway Occupancy Permits.


